
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

June 7th, 2024 

 
Hey Carson, there will be a final math club year-end party on Tuesday June 
11th at lunch for anyone who has participated in a Waterloo math contest. 
If that is you, come by Ms. Dai’s room this Tuesday, enjoy some pizza, and 
collect your certificate from Waterloo, we hope to see all of you there! 
 
Attention performers! The final Coffeehouse of the year will take place on 
June 14th outside the Agora. If you are interested in performing, please 
message Sanaz Sharvini on Teams or DM the Coffeehouse Instagram 
(@cgscoffeehouse). 
 
If you're interested in physics and free pizza then come on down to the 
library at lunch today for the very last Lunch with a Scientist of the year! 
Our guest speaker will be Dr. Celine Ruscher, a physicist who works at the 
University of British Columbia. 
 
Don't forget to buy your tickets for our year-end dance show, "Carson's 
Gotta Dance!" Happening next Friday, June 14 at 7pm. You can get 
tickets online at carsongraham.ca or purchase from a dance student or Ms. 
Hives. See you there! 
 


